
Dear Elm,  

Thank you for the emails that some of you have sent. I have loved reading them and seeing 

pictures of what you’ve been doing at home. I can see that you’re working hard on the 

activities I have set for you, as well as having a great time with your family. If I haven’t 

received an email from you yet, I’m still thinking of you, and you can send me one next time! 

I know you are missing your friends now, and I am missing teaching you all, but I’m proud of 

you all for staying home and keeping safe. I know some of you have been making the most of 

your daily exercise outside. Haven’t we been lucky with the weather? I have only been on one 

walk in the rain and had to wear my coat. Every other time I’ve been outside it’s been lovely, 

warm and sunny!  

Where I live there is a canal and that’s where I like to walk each day. Last year, there were 

swans who had five cygnets and I was able to watch them as they grew from tiny cygnets to 

beautiful swans. Recently, we have seen those same swans (the mummy and the daddy) 

making their nest again and last week on our walk, we saw something amazing… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been to check on them nearly every day and so far… there are THREE cygnets ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will keep you updated, hopefully there will be more this week.  

 

Stay safe everyone and take care, 

Miss McGuire 

natalie.mcguire@greenway.herts.sch.uk 


